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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

5th November 2010

TO SPONSOR INGA

FROM CALVIN KLEIN CLASS SIX 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM SEPTEMBER TO NOVEMBER 2010

First I salute you with warm greetings form Kenya and also I received your message from Anne Lorine that you want to collect funds in making beaties. I was amazed and great joy filled my heart praying by this December when the school is closed we may have cleaning our building to prepare Calvin in a good class by next near and the present class seven may finalized their class eight, to be ready to join secondary schools by 2012.

Your greetings reached to me with great hug from Lorine, and we had a cup of tea in a café for Anne Lorine to give me good news from Iceland. I pray by next year I would like to join you in the meeting or a visit to Iceland. 
Little Bees School is in a small Iceland in Kenya and I want to visit original Iceland. Calvin has done well, no sickness, very busy in her activities; mostly she like her education, plus beauty, your daughter always won in modeling in cat walk and gives a good smile to the audience. Calvin promises you to work hard to move to class 7 next year 

I told her you have promised some extra funds for school building in November and was very pleased, and passed the good message to her dear friends.    

Thank you Inga for the good news of collecting building funds.                                                                   
Best regards

Mama Lucy. 
